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Seth Bowe – New Deputy-in-Charge, Jacksonville Division 
 
Hello, my name is Seth Bowe, and I am the new Deputy-in-Charge for the 
Jacksonville Division. I started my professional career at a small law firm in Fort 
Myers, FL, assisting Debtors with Chapter 7 and 13 bankruptcies. In 2018 I joined 
the Florida Middle District Court as a Courtroom Deputy to the Honorable Carol 
Mirando in Fort Myers. Most recently, I served the District Court as the Operations 
Analyst, performing district-wide trainings, launching new policies and procedures, 
and assisting with Attorney Admissions. 
 
In early 2020, my husband, Efrain, our miniature Aussiedoodle, Pepper, and I became 
residents of the great city of Jacksonville. I am excited about being a part of the Court 
and look forward to meeting and working with you all. 
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Isaac Pagán – New IT Supervisor, Orlando Division 
 

Hey everyone! My name is Isaac Pagán, and I am the new IT Support Supervisor in 
the Orlando Division. I hail from New York but classify myself as a Floridian since 
I’ve been here 20+ years (still a Yankees and Knicks fan though!). When it comes to 
IT in the workplace, I pretty much had to prove myself through the years, starting in 
2012 when I got my first shot at a property management company in Maitland, 
Florida. After learning the ways of the computer wizards, I then landed a job as a 
Temp IT Support Specialist for Florida Middle District Court in 2016. Yes, the gig 
was posted as “temporary with possibility of becoming permanent.” With my wife 
becoming pregnant with our first child during the hiring process, I was determined 
to be the hardest worker in the room (which has since become my motto). Seven years 
later, I was still with the District Court and moved up the ranks to leading the 
Support team, as well as transitioning to Security/Network Administration. It was 
bittersweet moving over to the Bankruptcy Court because of the great relationships 
I made in District Court, but I am grateful for the opportunity and hope to do the 
same here. I also cannot confirm nor deny the fact that casual Fridays helped my 
decision in joining you all! 
 

 


